
Christmas Fayre – December 2019 

 

Our Enterprise teams had a great time selling at the Christmas Fayre with one of the Directors of 

VPEK Solar, Emily Smith, saying “We made a lot of sales at the Christmas Fayre and really enjoyed 

getting to talk to new customers!” 

 

A huge congratulations to each of the teams! 

 

 


